From: Pulsipher, David
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 8:23 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: travel request

Hi Rich,
 

I just attended ethics training and was reminded that I didn't report to you about the Summit.
 

Yadollah Montezerry and myself attended the National Wrong Way Driving Summit in Edwardsville, Illinois.
We attended the Summit for two days. Drove down on the 17th, and returned on the 19th.
 

The Summit discussed the national trends of Wrong Way Driving and the engineering and enforcement measures to curtail this safety hazard.
 

Do you need any additional information? Thank you for your help.
CDOT

